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Anitha - Cholan Tours Pvt Ltd 

From: goIndiGo <services@goindigo.in>
Sent: 27 July 2022 10:43
To: Cholan Tours Private Limited
Subject: Flight Number Changed

Dear 6E customer, 
 
Greetings from IndiGo. 
 
This is in reference to your booking under the PNR ZLCK4S. 
We would like to inform you that the flight number(s) has been changed. 
The revised itinerary reflecting change in flight number(s) is given below: 
6E- 5253, ON 22 Aug, from COK-BOM ,scheduled to depart at 1325-1520 Hrs. 
 
To STOP receiving repeated notification, CLICK HERE   
  

If you are already aware of the revised schedule, kindly ignore this email. 
  

To check your flight status you may : 
• Download our app  https://bit.ly/3cQvDWj  
• Follow us on twitter at #IndiGo6E 

• For passenger charter- click https://bit.ly/3yNaJCS 
• To chat with us click https://bit.ly/3iLpwr7 
We look forward to welcoming you on board our lean, clean flying machine. 

 
Regards, 
IndiGo 

 


